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ETSI BRAN recap:

Mika presented document 02/133r0 Summary of BRAN 27 activities. See BRAN document BRAN27d066 for more details. He estimated that the target revised harmonized standard will take approx one year from the April ETSI meeting (reviews, final voting, publishing). Implications to TGh will be discussed later in this call.

Mika presented to BRAN the formal 802 liaison letter developed in TGh Dallas and it was well received.

The BRAN Spectrum group was unable to reach an agreement on how to respond to JPT 5G. They did agree that the response will be a framework for DFS but were unable to finish the document during the meeting. The working draft is in document BRAN27d072. Much of the discussion was about the level of detail to be included, e.g. should specific procedures be included? A drafting group is holding weekly telecons to move forward. The preamble/introduction section was generally agreed to. Objective is to have document submitted to JPT 5Gprior to their next meeting March 25-27.

Implications to TGh:

Mika set an expectation that TGh should continue to focus on only the facilities needed in the standard such that manufacturers of 802.11a equipment can use standard messages to implement DFS to meet regulatory requirements. Hence, TGh should not spend time on the DFS framework being developed by BRAN. Folks interested in this should participate in the 802.11 Radio Regulatory group or ETSI BRAN.

Discussion “how does a vendor get approved for EU?”. To ship products into EU the simplest way envisioned would be for the equipment to be compliant with 11a and to the harmonized standard to be provided by ETSI BRAN.

The source of the –61dBm requirement comes from BRAN23 meeting where it was proposed by a French Regulator. David Skellern will send BRAN document reference to 802.11 reflector.

Planning for the St. Louis meeting:

Objective for March meeting is to get a revised draft out to letter ballot. This requires draft text to be distributed prior to the meeting. The agenda for the March meeting is now on the 802.11 web page11-02116r2

Next call scheduled for Wednesday February 6, 2002 @ 12:30pm PST
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